
NCDOT TO HOLD A PUBLIC MEETING REGARDING PROPOSED 
IMPROVEMENTS TO THE U.S. 421 INTERCHANGE  

WITH PEACEHAVEN ROAD (S.R. 1891) 
IN FORSYTH COUNTY 

STIP PROJECT R-2247CD 
            
 
The public meeting will take place on Monday, October 23, 2017, from 4 to 7 p.m. at the Jerry Long 
Family YMCA located at 1150 South Peacehaven Road in Clemmons.  This meeting is being held to 
provide an update on the proposed interchange improvements. 
 
This project is being constructed as part of the design-build process used by NCDOT to complete 
projects faster.  The design-build method allows the design, environmental permitting, utility relocation 
and construction to take place under one contract, which reduces overall construction time, helps the 
department avoid cost inflation, lessens environmental impact and alleviates driving delays for 
motorists. 
 
Maps of the project will be available for viewing.  An opportunity to discuss the project with NCDOT and 
Design Build team members, ask questions, and provide feedback will be available.  No formal 
presentation will be made.  Attendees will also have the opportunity to submit written comments and 
questions until November 13, 2017.  
 
The public can view information on the project webpage:  https://www.ncdot.gov/projects/wsnb/ and 
the NCDOT Public Meetings website:  https://www.ncdot.gov/projects/publicmeetings/. 
 
Anyone desiring additional information may contact NCDOT Project Manager, Michael Shumsky, PE at 
1595 Mail Service Center, Raleigh, NC 27699-1595; by phone at (919)707-6627 or by e-mail                        
at mshumsky@ncdot.gov.   
  
NCDOT will provide auxiliary aids and services under the Americans with Disabilities Act for disabled 
persons who wish to participate in this meeting. Anyone requiring special services should contact: Ms. 
Diane Wilson at (919) 707-6073 as early as possible so that arrangements can be made.  
 
Persons who speak Spanish and do not speak English, or have a limited ability to read, speak or 
understand English, may receive interpretive services upon request prior to the meeting by calling          
1-800-481-6494.  
 
Aquellas personas que hablan español y no hablan inglés, o tienen limitaciones para leer, hablar o 
entender inglés, podrían recibir servicios de interpretación si los solicitan antes de la reunión llamando 
al 1-800-481-6494. 
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